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Dear Oasis Families,
Welcome back to school. Wishing you
a year of learning, laughter, and new

adventures.
Jeans may be worn on
friday’s only with a

purchased pass. 

friendly Reminders:
students are tardy at 8:20

students cannot be dismissed
from the office AFTER 2:30
Please report all absences
and dismissal changes by
using the QR code you

received at open house or by
contacting the front office

Be on the lookout for
volunteer opportunities
beginning in September

Please remember to label ALL
water bottles, lunch boxes,

and jackets with the
student’s first and last name

Mr. Brown and Mrs. Weeks


